
Subject: Bee Removal
From: Freddie Nuno
Date: 05/18/2016 12:40 PM
To: Media District

I have a Bee issue.... Was it you that said that you dealt with one in the recent past?

Best,
 

Freddie Nuño, Lieutenant
Senior Traffic Supervisor II
City Wide Part Time Traffic Officer Program

Los Angeles Department of
Transportation
213-972-4934
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